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Due to their closure, the Delaware County Memorial Hospital has been maintaining an 
ambulance and a nurse at the emergency room to transfer patients requiring emergency 
care.  
 
Effective, September 1, 2023, an on-site ambulance will no longer be available. The nurse 
on-duty will call 911 if a patient requires transport to an emergency room. There may be 
an increase in 911 calls from  this location due to this change.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Regional EMS Council.  


